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From:  EEP 9  EEP9 – output - 03  

To:  IALA Legal Advisory Panel Date:  18 April 2007 

Liaison Note to IALA Legal Advisory Panel 

 

The EEP Committee requests the IALA Legal Advisory Panel to comment on our 

proposal in relation to a Guideline on Contracts for Complimentary Use of 

Lighthouses. It is suggested that we will prepare a guideline which would advise 

members on what should be covered by a contract in form of a check list. We then 

propose to enclose in an annex some examples of contracts which are currently in use 

by other members. Would there be any legal implications for IALA if we include the 

examples of contracts or could we have some assistance on an appropriate disclaimer 

for inclusion in the guideline. 

The Legal Panel is further requested to provide this information by August 2007 to 

allow a draft Guideline to be prepared intersessionally prior to EEP 10 (October 

2007). 


